
To: Senate Business and General Government Committee 
Re: "Yes" on SJM 6     Permission to be on permanent DST 
Date: March 12, 2019 
 
Dear Chair Riley and Members of the Committee, 
 
I am a constituent of Rep. Nearman and Sen. Boquist. 
 
I am hoping so much that you will pass SJM 6 which urges 
Congress to allow Oregon to maintain itself on Daylight Saving 
Time. 
 
I would absolutely love more sun in the evenings, especially for 
outdoor activities.  I am hoping you will create a coalition with 
California and Washington to make the request to Congress. 
 
I wrote separate testimony in favor of SB 320. 
 
Thank you for your concern. 
 

Aileen Kaye 
Turner, OR 97392 
 


